
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memo 
 
 To: Mabel Murphree, ARC  
 From: Kelly Riley, Policy Liaison 
 Date: March 13, 2003 
 Subject: Oak Ridge Laboratory Nominations 
 
 
I’m attaching the 2 nominations that our office received for teachers to attend the 
ARC/Oak Ridge National Laboratory summer institute. 
 
We would like to do a press release on these nominations, but do not want to do so before 
they have official approval and notification.  Please notify me (601-359-2528 or via email 
at kriley@governor.state.ms.us) as to when it will be appropriate for us to do a press 
release. 
 
Thanks for your assistance on this matter.  Please contact me if you have any questions or 
if you require additional information. 
 


